
The Oregon legislature has an opportunity this session to put in place stronger 
protections for workers, so that they get paid the wages they have earned.  As people of 
faith, we support The Fair Wage Recovery Act.  This legislation will protect Oregon’s 
working families.  We urge you to support the Fair Wage Recovery Act (SB 718/HB 
3083). 
  
Sincerely, 
Mary Beals 

 

Volunteer, St. Vincent DePaul Voice of the Poor 

 


